
You have been doing lots of reading for school over these past
weeks.  Do you remember the last book you LOVED to read?
 
Sometimes where you read can make a big difference!
Reading outside, next to a stuffed animal, or in a place all your
own can change your reading experience.  This book is just for
fun.  Try to see if you can create a reading corner or new
reading environment to spark a love of reading.
 
Did you know that you can access any book online for free
with your library card?  Just go to
www.overdrive.com/apps/libby/ to get started!
 
Research shows us that students who read for pleasure do
better in all of their other subjects, become stronger leaders,
and show more empathy (caring for others).
 
Try to take things a step further and become the author of your
own book.  Write about your experiences during the extended
school break.  Put it in a plastic bag and bury it in your yard. 
 Who knows who will find it someday!  Your words could
become history!
 
Be sure to come by in future weeks for more screen free
activities.  Here is our upcoming giveaway schedule:
www.ohuddle.org/structured-time
 
 
"Reading gives us someplace to go when we have to stay where we are."
--Mason Cooley
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FREE
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Online Resources
OHuddle has created a
list of available
resources to promote
structured time at
home during the
extended break.  For
this and each of the 

below resources, you can quickly access
these resources by opening your phone's
camera app and hovering it over the
above QR code.  
 
Having difficulty opening the link?  Go to
ohuddle.org/parents

Earn more Prizes
Use this social
media frame and
tag OHuddle on
Facebook to
SHOW US YOUR
READING SPOT
with your new
book!. 

Each week a winner will be selected and we
will drop off a sanitized game or other gift on
your front porch!
 
See all the fun at
https://www.facebook.com/ohuddle.org/

Virtual Club
Boys and Girls Club and
OHuddle care about
your experience and
the resources available
to you and your child
during this break.  If you
have a specific need,
please allow our team

to be of service.  Check out our virtual club
resources or contact us below:
 
Karrie Foster (OHuddle SIte Coordinator
and BGCW Teen Center Site Director)
kfoster@ohuddle.org
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THESE RESOURCES BROUGHT TO YOU BY:


